
 

Keep Ridgeland Beautiful 

Great American Cleanup Mississippi 
 

Keep Ridgeland Beautiful is inviting Homeowners Associations in Ridgeland to partner with us 
for the Great American Cleanup Mississippi on Saturday, May 10, 2014. Neighborhood 
volunteers may participate in this event to beautify your neighborhood as well as keep up 
property values.  

Keep Ridgeland Beautiful suggests cleaning up trash and debris in your neighborhoods or 
other selected areas near your homes as well as sprucing up neighborhood green areas with 
landscaping and completing improvement projects.  

What:  Great American Cleanup Mississippi Day in Ridgeland, a neighborhood   
  cleanup event sponsored by Keep Ridgeland Beautiful 

When:  Saturday, May 10, 2014 

Where: Your neighborhood or selected area to cleanup  

Who:   All neighborhoods, citizens, and organizations in Ridgeland 

How:   Form a team and register (see form below) with Keep Ridgeland Beautiful.  
  Once you register, free trash bags from event sponsors will be available   
  for pickup from Ridgeland City Hall. A simple cleanup report will also be   
  requested of your team after the event, stating number of persons    
  involved and activity performed so that resources can continue to be   
  available for this event.  

 
 



Please complete the following registration form and return no later than April 21, 2014 to:   
 
   Keep Ridgeland Beautiful c/o Mike McCollum 
   MAIL:   City of Ridgeland 
     P.O. Box 217 
     Ridgeland, MS 39158 
   FAX:    601-856-7819 
   EMAIL: Mike.McCollum@RidgelandMS.org 
 

______ Yes, we would like to take part in the Great American Cleanup Mississippi 2014 on 
Saturday, May 10, 2014 

Name of Group or Neighborhood:_____________________________________________ 

Contact Person:  _______________________________   Phone #:  _________________ 

Mail Address:  ____________________________________________________________ 

E-Mail Address:  __________________________________________________________ 

 

Have fun with Great American Cleanup Mississippi! Some neighborhoods may want to plan 
activities such as a post-cleanup cookout and game night or competitions for the largest 
number of trash bags filled. Most importantly, be a good neighbor and enjoy making your area 
more beautiful.  

Please take photos of areas before, during and after cleanup. We want to share your success! 
You may email your photos to Mike.McCollum@RidgelandMS.org.  

If you collect any hazardous waste during the Great American Cleanup Mississippi, please 
bring it to Household Hazardous Waste Day on Saturday, May 17 at Holmes Community 
College from 8 a.m. – 12 p.m.  

Questions? Contact Keep Ridgeland Beautiful by calling Mike McCollum at 601-853-2027.  
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